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j faria@informonline.net
Monday, February 1, 2010 5:32 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Secretary,
Regarding the proposed Regulation of Retail Forex, ID # 3038-AC61 , I do not agree with the proposal your
department is considering to change. I feel the way the Forex Market is currently traded is fair to everyone and
should not be altered or changed. If these changes should take place it will severely limit my ability to trade in the
Forex Market and no doubt create other problems for many individuals and of cause the US Government and it’s
monetary status.
Regards,
John Faria


